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In order to accommodate requests for noise bylaw exemptions from residents who are planning 

to host a private outdoor function in a residential zone, Council is adopting a Noise Bylaw 

Exemption policy.   

 

This policy requires residents wishing to hold private special functions in a residential area 

which will involve a noise nuisance to apply for an exemption from Council. The request will be 

brought forward at a Council meeting for a decision and any approval would be subject to 

compliance with any conditions that Council may choose to add. 

 

Residents who are granted a noise exemption from Council are required to notify their adjacent 

neighbours of the upcoming event a minimum of 72 hours prior to the event.  
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